May 16, 2017

Dear Paul,

Attached find a copy of the proposed NFPA 1 Chapter 38, proposed requirements for Marijuana
Growing, Processing or Extraction Facilities, along with a copy of an article printed in the “All Hands
Herald” put out by the State Fire Marshalls Office.

While the proposed requirements of NFPA 1 have not been adopted and are not in effect as of yet, the
Fire Marshall’s Office is suggesting voluntary compliance with the requirements until such time as they
are adopted.

The West Tishbury Fire Chief and | both support voluntary compliance, with the proposed NFPA 1 Chapter
38 requirements, by Patient Centric.

Feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions or contact Jake Nunnemacher directly at the
Department of Fire Services 978-567-3377 if you need additional information.
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